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Pursuant to Chapter 111, Section 31 of Mass. General Laws, the Bourne Board of 
Health, at its regular meeting on March 22, 1995 voted to adopt the following 
regulation. The Board feels that in order to continue with past practices of 
witnessing percolation tests, the witnessing of the soil evaluation is equally as 
important to ensure they are performed properly and within the policy of the Board 
of Health. All percolation tests and/or soil evaluations shall be performed in the 
presence of the Health Agent, or an authorized representative of the Bourne Board 
of Health who has been formally designated as an alternate inspector. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


